
Newsletter 

Thursday 9th November, 2017 

*Please note: All parents of students going on the ski trip must log into the Google Classroom group. 
Details have been emailed to you.* 

Quiz & Curry Night 
The Friends of TCSED Quiz & Curry night is on Friday 10th November, hosted at our sibling school site 
The Charter School on Red Post Hill. You can reserve tickets through the EventBrite link here, which 
includes details of how to pay for your tickets (via PayPal or Bank Transfer). Please do buy your tickets 
soon before they sell out. This is a fantastic and fun fundraiser for the school. 
 
Wednesday 13 December - Year 8 trip to the British Library  

We are delighted to be able to take our entire Year 8 
cohort to The British Library on Wednesday 13 De-
cember for a learning experience created around the 
Harry Potter: A History of Magic exhibition. 

Students will benefit from a dedicated school session 
designed to take Year 8s on an activity-led journey 
into the gallery, developing literacy and creativity 
and supporting cross-curricular learning. They will 
see ‘magical’ objects, rare books and manuscripts 

from the British Library’s collection along with original drafts and drawings by JK Rowling and illustra-
tor Jay King.  The exhibition and workshop has been designed to capture the traditions of folklore and 
magic which are at the heart of the Harry Potter stories.  

Students should arrive at school at the normal time in full school uniform and should bring a packed 
lunch, those entitled to Free School Meals will be provided with a lunch on the day.  They will travel 
to the British Library and back by coach arriving back at school around lunchtime.  

Cost for the school trip is £8.11  (£5.70 for pupil premium students). Please log on to 
www.parentpay.com to make your payment.  
 
The School Fund  

Thank you for the support you have already shown to the school through contributions to the School 
Fund.  We would like to remind all parents and guardians that contributions are entirely voluntary 
and monies raised will be used to support activities beyond the core curriculum, linking to The Char-
ter School East Dulwich’s mission and values.  Our aim is to continue to ensure that all students bene-
fit from as broad an educational experience as possible.    

Please see The School Fund email for further details.  If you would like to make a contribution, please 
do so via www.parentpay.com 

 
Maths Mentoring 

Maths mentoring started this week and will continue Tuesday (Yr 7) and Wednesday (Yr 8) lunch times. 

 

 

 

Forthcoming Dates 

 

Autumn Term: 

5th September—20th De-

cember (school closes at 

1:10pm on 20th Dec) 

—————————— 

Christmas Holiday:  

21st Dec — 2nd Jan 

—————————— 

Friends of TCSED Quiz: 

10th November 

—————————— 

Yr 7 Tutor Meetings:    

12th December — 4-6pm 

___________________ 

Yr 8 Trip to British Library: 

13th December 

—————————— 

Christmas Revue: 

19th December 

—————————— 

Enrichment: 

Please check our website 

for the full list, days and 

times of clubs available.  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/friends-of-the-charter-school-east-dulwich-quiz-and-curry-night-tickets-38867356309
https://www.bl.uk/events/harry%20potter%20a%20history%20of%20magic
http://www.parentpay.com
http://www.parentpay.com

